D Applewhite

L AR L
From: David M. Wolf <David.Wolf@arlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 1:23 PM
To: D Applewhite
Cc: Cate Creed; brenda.ford@bogalusa.org
Subject: Bogalusa - 2025 Millage Ordinance

Hi Dianne -

Some time ago, you asked us to notify the Assessor in advance of when the City of Bogalusa was planning to adopt
their annual millage ordinance.

The 2025 Millage Ordinance should be on the agenda for FINAL ADOPTION by the City Council next Tuesday, May
6, 2025, at their regular 5:30 pm meeting at City Hall.

Please let us know if you have any questions. As always, we will furnish you with a copy of the final ordinance after
it has been adopted.

Many thanks. . ..DMW

DAVID M. WOLF

Counsel

E: David.Wolf@arlaw.com
0:504.585.0117

701 Poydras Street, Suite 4500
New Orleans, LA 70139
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